
KNR Constructions Limited.

Dated s" overnber 2019 Ref: K RCL I SDI 2019 I 181

To
Chief Manager,
Online Surveillance
BSE Limited
P J Towers, Dalal Street,
MUMBAl- 40000 I

Dear Sir I Madam.
Sub:- Clarification on Increase in Volume
Ref: Youremail LlSURV/O LlPV JI 2019-2020 I 81 dated dated 05.11.2019

With reference to your email to us dated 05.1 1.2019 regarding seeking clarification for increase
in volume, we would like to clarify that, at present there are not pending announcements that we
would like to make to the exchange which would have material impact on the volume of our
script.

We believe that the increase in volume may be purely due to the market condition and absolutely
market driven.

We a~e always committed to comply with the requirements of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015
and would like to ensure you that in future and when any announcement I disclosure may be
required as per the Regulations the same shall be disclosed to the stock exchanges immediately.

This is for your record and reference.

Thanking you
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